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“The mission of Andover High School is to create an environment in which every student has the opportunity to use his or her mind well to become personally responsible for his or her academic, social, and civic growth and physical growth and physical well-being.”

DAILY BULLETIN –  TUESDAY – MAY 18, 2010 (GOLD DAY)
* AHS Girls Tennis Team Hosts - Two Community Events This Weekend  -  Youth Tennis Clinic
For boys and girls, ages 5 – 12 on Saturday, May 22, 2010 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM at the AHS Tennis Courts, 80 Shawsheen Road in Andover.  Registration Fee: $10 per person.  Have fun while developing your skills!  All experience levels welcome!  

Adult Round-Robin Tennis Tournament on Sunday, May 22, 2010 from 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM at the AHS Tennis Courts, 80 Shawhsheen Road in Andover.  Registration fee: $12 per person

Join us for a fun tournament in a mix doubles round-robin format.  Bring a partner or come on your own and we’ll pair you up.  Snacks and prizes will be provided.

Thanks for supporting AHS Girls Tennis.

* The Andover Indian Student Association is organizing their first event, Bollywood Beats for Education  on Friday May 21st from 6:30pm -11pm.  Join us for a fun-filled night featuring a Bollywood dance workshop, henna tattoos, performances, Indian food, door buster prizes and much more. Tickets are $15.00 and all proceeds will go towards educating underprivileged children. For more information contact Mohana Nagda.
* The Frost Foundation's Poetry Reading at Cafe Azteca featuring the students and teachers of Andover High School and Wood Hill Middle School is currently being shown on local cable access television in Andover on Comcast Channel 8 and Verizon Channel 47. Check schedule for times. Contact Mr. Durso or Mr. Spanos in the AHS TV studio for any additional copies of the DVD. Please make out checks to AHS TV for $15.00.

*This is a reminder to all students who are taking the MCAS.  The Math testing will be administered Tuesday, May 18.  The May 18 session allows the use of a calculator.  Students are allowed to use their own calculators.  If a student does not have a calculator, please notify your math teacher, and one will be made available for you the day of the test.  Thank you for your assistance.
*DI is asking all Global Finals teams to donate a backpack of school supplies, plus a little monetary donation to the relief efforts in Haiti.  If students have any crayons, notebooks, paints, little toys, or other supplies, can they drop them with the DI students at the Kiosk.  In addition, a portion of all the donation in the water jug will be donated to Haiti, so please fill the jug with spare change!!!!  They will be collecting these school supplies and donations for the next 2 weeks.
*A representative from the Navy will be in the Counseling Office on Tuesday, May 18th to speak with students. If interested, please see Mrs. Wholey in the Counseling Office for a pass.
*Attention Seniors:  There is a senior class meeting on Wednesday, May 19th @8:30 in the Collins Center.   Please bring a pen with you to the meeting.  Seniors should report to Block 1 class and wait for an announcement to be made releasing you from class.
*Due to AP Exams, this week’s NHS meeting has been moved to Wednesday, 5/19. 
*There are several volunteer opportunities at this year's ClownTown.  The forms are in the Main Office. Please select your favorite activities and the times you prefer and return the form to the Box in the Main Office.  Any questions, please see Ms Masters.
*The Andona Society presents ClownTown in The Park, Andover (Corner of Bartlet and Chestnut Streets).  Come on out and help usSupport the Youth of Andover!!  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED (Ages 12 and up) Call Michelle at 781-844-4130 or Email Ruth Grossman Masters at ruthgmasters@hotmail.com We need your help!!  When:  Saturday, May 22nd, 2010
9:30am - 4:30 pm:  Volunteers needed for:  *set-up* *Face Painting* *Sand Art * *Games* *Candy* *Balloons* *Pizza* *Beverages* *White Elephant/Yard Sale* *clean-up* 
*How did the volcanic eruption in Iceland affect the AHS trip to Italy? Which student has a shot to be featured on MTV’s reality show MADE? What do students and teachers really think of block scheduling? These questions and more are answered in the latest edition of the Warrior Weekly! At warriorweekly.net, you will find news, arts, sports, and culture.  If you’re interested in helping write or edit, join us at 2:15 p.m. Tuesdays in Room 110.
*Attention Juniors and Seniors:  Because of the volcanic eruption in Iceland, the spring trip to Italy has been rescheduled for June. As a result, we now have a few spaces available on the trip. Interested students should see Mr. Shea in room 203 for registration information. 

*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any students who would like to work out.
*Reminder:  NHS is offering before school homework help and test preparation in room 203 from 7:05 am to 7:45 am on Tuesday and Thursday mornings.  Students can show up and get help from a NHS student.  
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* The Frost Foundation's Poetry Reading at Cafe Azteca featuring the students and teachers of Andover High School and Wood Hill Middle School is currently being shown on local cable access television in Andover on Comcast Channel 8 and Verizon Channel 47. Check schedule for times. Contact Mr. Durso or Mr. Spanos in the AHS TV studio for any additional copies of the DVD. Please make out checks to AHS TV for $15.00.

*Attention Faculty:  There is a senior class meeting on Wednesday, May 19th @8:30 in the Collins Center.  Students should report to Block 1 class and wait for an announcement to be made releasing seniors from class.
*Reminder to teachers to please check your mail boxes every morning for Guidance pass that need to be distributed to students block 1.

*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any staff members who would like to work out.
*Faculty:  When using AESOP please leave your parking spot number, so the person covering for you may have the correct spot to park.
*Progress Report dates for the 2009-2010 school year are the following:  Term 1- week of October 5-9, 2009.  Term 2 – week of December 7-11, 2009.  Term 3 – week of March 1-5, 2010.  Term 4 – week of May 10-14, 2010.
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*Teatone Chinese Restaurant in Andover is hiring a part time cashier.  Please call 978-289-2688 or stop by the store at 17 Railroad St, Andover, MA.
*Visually impaired man will pay for (2) two students to do some typing on his computer.  If interested please call Reuben Parker at (978) 474-4124.  
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Monday

05/17
Emery, M (Conf 2)

Thursday
05/20
Fazio, D (Conf 2)
Tuesday
05/18
Emory, E (114)


Friday

05/21 
Fisher, S (224)
Wednesday
05/19      Farina, C (247)
1st Term Ends       Tuesday, November 10, 2009       
                                  3rd Term Ends    Thursday, April 8, 2010

2nd Term Ends      Wednesday, January 27, 2010       
                                4th Term Ends     Last day of school
